
Westhampton Finance Committee Meeting Minutes   

March 21, 2017 

 

Meeting opened at 7:03 pm  

 

Present:  Tom Cleary (chair), Mary Cleary, Jackie Brodeur, Maryanne Duggan, Ed Zawacki, 

   Joe Pipczynski, Steve Gagne, and Chevy Seney (secretary)  

 

Motion to accept the amended minutes from the March 7th meeting was approved.   

Vote 6-0-0 

  

There was no correspondence.  

 

New Business 

 

Discussion regarding Ambulance Receipt Reserve (Line 125) of the FY 2018 Budget led to a 

motion to “leave the ambulance fund as is.”   Motion was approved.    Vote  5-2-1 

 

Review of Selectman Salary (Line 4) of the FY 2018 Budget resulted in a motion to “increase 

the Selectmen Salary to $5,000.00.”  Motion was approved.   Vote  8-0-0 

 

Motion to change the Building Inspector/Commissioner Salary (Line 63) to $15,000.00 was 

approved.         Vote  4-3-1 

 

Next Meetings:  April 10, 2017 at 7:00 

       and May 2, 2017 at 7:00 

 

Motion to Adjourn at 8:57 was approved.  Vote 8-0-0 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Chevy Seney 


